
January 24, 2023

The Honorable Judge Nathaniel M. Gorton
US District Court Judge
District of  Massachusetts
1 Courthouse Way, Suite 2300
Boston, MA 02210

Regarding: William McGlashan and Supervised Release

Dear Judge Gorton:

I write this second letter in support of  William (Bill) McGlashan’s petition for early termination 
of  his supervised release. It’s my hope that this Honorable Court will take the many contributions 
Mr. McGlashan has made to our nonprofit into consideration when assessing the contributions, 
he has been making to society.
 
Mr. McGlashan began working to assist our nonprofit’s efforts immediately upon his release from 
prison. Our nonprofit, Prison Professors, produces digital, self-directed courses to help justice-im-
pacted people prepare for law-abiding, contributing lives upon release. Through our courses, 
people in prison learn how to get ready for the job market.
 
Thanks to help that Mr. McGlashan offered, we now reach more than 200,000 people every day. 
We’re growing, striving to make an even bigger impact.
 
Mr. McGlashan advised me on how to grow our relationships with federal prisons and with other 
providers. Further, as I described in my previous letter, Mr. McGlashan volunteered his time and 
energy to help me develop a course on personal leadership.
 
Besides creating the digital courses, I also make live presentations in federal and state prisons. If  
Mr. McGlashan could accompany me on those presentations, we could do a better job. People 
who access the lessons in his course would like to ask him questions directly. 
 
Authorities require a record free of  any obligation to the criminal justice system to accompa-
ny me into prisons. For that reason, I am hopeful this Honorable Court will consider Mr. Mc-
Glashan as a candidate for early termination of  Supervised Release.
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Yesterday I presented at the Federal Medical Center in Springfield, Missouri. In the weeks to 
come, I am scheduled to present in federal prisons in Pekin, Illinois, Marion, Illinois, Thomson, 
Illinois, and Milan Michigan. I’ll make many more presentations in the state prisons of  Califor-
nia. Those presentations would be much more impactful if  Mr. McGlashan had the liberty to 
accompany me.
 
With hopes that you find this testimonial letter helpful in your understanding of  Mr. McGlashan’s 
character and societal contributions, I thank you.
 
Respectfully,
 

 
Michael Santos
Cell: 415-419-1728
Michael@PrisonProfessors.com
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